
City of Mercer Minutes - Special Meeting 

March 29, 2021 

 

Mayor Ron Schatz called special meeting to order at 7pm with Council members Randy Zinke, 

Derek Fiedler and Ken Thomsen. Also in attendance Ashley Fiedler, Auditor. 

Council member Ken Thomsen suggested special meeting to discuss sale of NW Block 6 Lot A, 

150’ west and 100’ south. Thomsen wanted to know why Jim Privatsky had already received a 

purchase agreement and if the City had received a check from him and why Thomsen wasn’t 

notified about it.  

Mr Privatsky gave check to council member Randy Zinke prior to the meeting on March 25, 

2021 to show he wanted the property. Zinke handed the $2,000 check to auditor Fiedler during 

the meeting on March 25th. There was no purchase agreement given to the buyer. Everything 

was done legit.  

Auditor Fiedler will get a purchase agreement from city Attorney Mr. Lipp, and let board know 

when it’s received.  

No council members want to be paid for this meeting. 

Thomsen makes motion to adjourn meeting, Zinke seconded it. Motion carried.  

 


